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Settling-In Procedure 

We are aware that a home to nursery transition can be stressful 
to both parent and child. We have found that a home visit and 
nursery pre-visit are helpful. Please speak to any member of the 
nursery team if you have any concerns or wish for a home visit.  

A Pre-visit 

When you come along to register your child you will be invited to 
view the nursery with your child at a suitable time. 

Your child’s first day at nursery 
 
As a team we usually find that children settle after a few days 
however every child is unique and each settle differently. On your 
child’s first day staff will be waiting to welcome you and your child 
into the room. When your child has settled at a particular task, tell 
him/her that you will wait in the Cloak Room while he/she plays. 
Parents will be asked to return after the hour. We recommend that 
they stay for approximately one hour for their first session. This gives 
parents time to complete some nursery paperwork. Staff will work 
together to agree a settling in programme to meet the needs of both 
child and parent. We will work closely with parents to ensure the 
transition meets the needs of all children.  
 
Entrance/Exit of Nursery Building 
 

The doors at the entrance to the nursery are on security entry. In 
order to enter the building you must press the buzzer and wait for a 
member of staff to let you in.  
To exit there is a button located on the left hand side of the door 
which you must hold in before pushing the door. Please be vigilant 
and make sure that no other children enter or exit the building with 
you. 
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